DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220
July 18, 2011

RE: 2011-07-087

Mr. Michael L. Stern
8529 Century Oak court
Fairfax Station, VA 22039

Dear Mr. Stern:

This concerns your July 11, 2011, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request which
was received in this office.

Every effort will be made in the Departmental Offices to provide you with a timely
response. However, please be advised that unusual circumstances exist regarding a
search and review of the information requested which may result in voluminous records.
This will require an additional processing extension of ten (10) days.

Your request for a fee waiver will be addressed by the program office assigned to the
processing of your request. They will contact you directly. Your request may require
further submissions, justifications, and or more reasonable descriptions.

Inquiries regarding this request should make reference to the identification number at
the top of this letter and should be faxed to 202-622-3895 or mailed to:

FOIA/PA Request
Disclosure Services
Department of the Treasury
Washington, DC 20220

Sincerely,

Hugl‘{ Gilmore
Director, Disclosure Services



